Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 11:07 AM

To: ‘Virgilio Cocianni'

Cc: Strunk Jr, Jim (J); Schneider, Monica/PNS; Dave Urann (david.urann@jacobs.com); Forsberg,
Aleeca/ABQ; Nea, Anne/STL

Subject: RE: Dowell Schlumberger Facility at 507 East Richey Avenue, Artesia, New Mexico — 2019 Annual

Groundwater Monitoring Report

04/02/2020
“Vic” Cocianni — Schlumberger

RE: Dowell Schlumberger Facility in Artesia GW-114

First let me offer the hope that everyone and those about you are well and stay that way.
All recommendations in Section 5.2 in 2019 monitor report are APPROVED.

Please keep me informed of progress with access for well(s).

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) appreciates your efforts.

Stay well.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings

EMNRD/OCD
Albuguerque, NM

505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.



